
 

 

 

From: Goodwin,Charles D. [e-mail address redacted] 

Sent: Monday, October 03, 2011 3:59 PM
 
To: aia_implementation
 
Subject: Criteria for future satellite offices
 

Hello,
 

When will the criteria be announced for selecting additional sites for USPTO 

satellite offices?
 
Will there be a minimum distance that all satellites must be from the main PTO? For 

example, at least 200 miles? Perhaps a different distance?
 

Thank you very much,
 

Charles D. Goodwin
 
[address redacted]
 
West Hartford, CT
 


